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October 23, 1958 
 

CITY LIGHT PROBLEM OF BORDER FLOODING STUDIED 
 

The International Joint Commission, 
which passes on disputes along the United 
States-Canadian border has agreed to take 
under consideration the proposal of City Light 
to flood some 6,000 acres of land across the 
Canadian border when Ross Dam is raised to 
extra height. 

An agreement was made in 1942 with 
British Columbia provincial officials to pay 
$255,508 for the flooding.  Later, however, 
the Canadian authorities decided there should 
be additional payment in the form of electric 
power. 

Issue was reviewed Wednesday in 
Ottawa.  Final decision will be made by the 
Commission after a study. 

Re-typed verbatim from the original microfiche obtained from the Washington State Archives. 


